
PARISH BEREAVEMENT SUPPORT GROUP: People are heartbroken by the loss of a loved 
one. Each member of the family is changed forever. This four week session parish bereavement 
program is designed to bring hope and healing to parishioners facing the long and lonely path of 
loss. It also serves to help people better understand the grief process, their emotions and how to 
deal with them. During the sessions participants are given an opportunity to express their grief's 
in a safe environment. The group is open to those who have experienced the death of a loved 
one. Each 4 week session will last 75-90 minutes, which will include light refreshments. Ses-
sions are free and start on Tuesday 12th November for 4 weeks in Tullow Parish Centre from 
7.30 p.m. to 9.00 p.m. To register, contact Sr. Teresa Phelan, csb on 083 3928708 or Sr. Teresa 
Carter, csb on 089 9705761 

DEVELOP TULLOW ASSOCIATION  

will hold their annual A.G.M.  on Tuesday 5th November at 7 .p.m.  
in The Cairdeas Centre.  

New committee members of all skill sets, ages & abilities are welcome! 

ARDATTIN FUNDRAISERS are having a Table Quiz in aid of 
Carlow/Kilkenny Homecare team on the 16th November.  A 
table of 4 will be 40, starting at 9 p.m. in the Ardattin Inn.  

Scoil Phadraig Naofa, Tullow are now accepting applications for en-
rolment of boys into Junior Infants class for the 2025/2026 school year.  
Forms are available on the website www.tullowboysns.ie or from the 
office.   

CAPTAIN MURPHY MEMORIAL HALL, TULLOW 
A.G.M. will be held on Wednesday 20th November at 8 p.m. 
in Murphy Memorial Hall.  Nominations forms are available 
from Tullow Parish Office.   

Scoil Mhuire Lourdes, Tullow Parents Association will hold their A.G.M. on 

Monday 11th November at 7 p.m. in the Schools Hall.  All welcome to attend.   
The Parents Association of Scoil Mhuire Lourdes would like to extend their sincerer 
thanks to everyone who joined them for their Summer Fundraiser - Our Walkathon.  
Thanks to everyone who generously donated.  We raised at total of €9,417 which will 
go towards Phase 11 of our school playground for the children.  Phase 1 was completed 
in the summer and is currently been enjoyed by every child in our school since our re-
turn in September.   
‘Alone we can do so little, together as a community we can do so much’.  Thank you.   

PARISH CONTACTS 
Parish Office:  059 9151277.   
Email:  tullowparish@outlook.com 
Fr. Brian Maguire:  059 9181253. 
Mass Times: 
Monday and Wednesday at 9.30 a.m. 
Friday 8th:  Bereavement Mass at 730 
p.m.   
Service of the Word and Holy Com-
munion:    
Tuesday and Thursday at 9.30 a.m.   
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 LAY PASTORAL MINISTERS 
 
The Diocese of Kildare & Leighlin is delighted to present our Lay 
Pastoral Ministry programme, developed in partnership with St. 
Patricks Pontifical University, Maynooth & Mount St. Anne’s 
Conference & Retreat Centre. The comprehensive training initia-
tive aims to equip Lay Leaders with the essential skills required 
to serve as Lay Pastoral Ministers within Parishes & Pastoral are-
as. To find out more, please attend one of the information eve-
nings being held throughout the Diocese.  
 

The Tullow Meeting  
will be held  

in Mount Wolseley Hotel  
on Monday 4th November at 7.30 p.m.  

(Tea/Coffee from 7.15 p.m.) 
 
If you are curious and feel open to the possibility of sharing your 
talents in the parish and receiving appropriate training, come to 
the meeting on Monday evening.   
 

 
Dates and venues for the other Information Evenings.   

 
• Tuesday 5th November, Westgrove Hotel, Clane 
• Wednesday 6th November, Solas Bhride, Kildare Town 
• Thursday 7th November, Dolmen Hotel, Carlow 
• Wednesday 13th November, Parish Centre, Leighlinbridge 
• Thursday 14th November, Mt. St. Annes, Killenard 



MASSES FOR SATURDAY 2ND NOVEMBER, 7.30 P.M. 

FIRST ANNIVERSARY:  Beth Lucas, Hillbrook Estate. 

MONTHS MIND:  Tess O’Connor, The Square.   

ANNIVERSARY:  Lar Keating, Castledermot Road.  Maura Doran, Birming-
ham.  Daniel Doran, Barrack Street.   
 

ANNIVERSARY:  John Brennan, The Blackloin, Ardattin today Sunday 3rd No-
vember at 10 a.m. in Ardattin Church.   
 
Mass for deceased and living members of Tullow Active Retirement on 
Wednesday 6th November at 9.30 a.m. in Tullow Church.   
 

MASSES FOR SATURDAY 9TH NOVEMBER, 9.30 A.M. 
Elizabeth Gahan, Crosslow.  Martin & Bridget Earle, Dublin Road.  Mick & 
Bridie Kenny, Templeowen.  John (Johnny) Smith, Rathglass.  Aidan Byr-
ne, Tintean Phadraig.  Pat Mulhall, Pairc Mhuire.  Tom & Lizzie Byrne, 
Parkbridge. Dan & Brigid Quinn, Knockeen.  Denis & Brigid Byrne and 
daughter Marie, Ballymurphy.  Esther & Jim Keogh, Knockeen.   Mary 
O’Grady, Knocklow.  John & Mary Kenny & son Michael, Knocklow.   
 

MASSES FOR SUNDAY 10TH NOVEMBER, 11 A.M. 
George Byrne, 14 St. Patrick’s Park.  Evan Fitzgerald, Castlemore.   
 

Parish Collections   
Envelope Collection:  €1,703.  Basket Collection:  €774.  Many thanks.   

 

Annual Bereavement Mass 
The Annual Bereavement Mass for our loved ones who died during the year 
will be celebrated on Friday 8th November at 7.30 p.m. in Tullow Church. 
While the focus will be on parishioners who died during the year and on 
their families, the Mass is open to everyone who wishes to pray for their 
deceased relatives.   

PLEASE NOTE:  There will be no 9.30 a.m. Mass on Friday 8th November.   

TULLOW SINGERS every Wednesday night from 8 - 9.30 p.m. in 
Tullow Parish Centre.  New members very welcome.   Parish of Tullow, Grange and Ardattin:  Registered Charity Number: 20015848  

Email:  tullowparish@outlook.com 

YOGA with Ciara has resumed in the Parish Centre, every 
Tuesday morning from 10 a.m. —12 noon.  Please bring a mat.   

Ardattin National School  
are proud to host  

Michael English and his band  
in the Church of the Most Holy Rosary, Tullow  

on December 1st at 8 p.m.   
Tickets at €30 are available from The Parish Centre, Tullow 

and the Parish Centre, Castledermot.   
Come along with family and friends  

for a wonderful night of music.   
All proceeds to Ardattin National School.   

TULLOW ACTIVE RETIREMENT 
Mass for living and deceased members  

of Tullow Active Retirement will be held in Tullow Church  
on Wednesday 6th November at 9.30 a.m.   

The Rosary will be recited  
in St. Patrick’s Cemetery, Tullow  

at 3 p.m. every Sunday for the month of November.   

Scoil Mhuire Lourdes, Tullow is now accepting applications of 
admission for the school year 2024/2025.  The school shall 
cease accepting applications for admission on 20th December, 
2024.  Applications forms can be downloaded from our school 
website smltullow.ie or by calling to the school office between 
9 a.m. and 2.30 p.m.   


